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The Secretary of State for External Affairs,
the Hon. Howard Green, announced today that Mr.
Sebastian Kapongo, Secretary of State for UN affairs
in the Central Government of the Congo (Leopoldville,
and vice-chairman of the Congo Delegation to the
United Nations General Assembly, will visit Canada
from December L to 6.

Mr. Kapongo will be accompanied by IMr.
Jean Pierre De Ricoyard, Deputy in the Congo Central
Parliament and member of the Congo Delegation to the
UN, and !Mr. Maurice Kasongo, Director of the Congo
Press Agency in New York.

Following talks with Canadian officials
in Ottawa on December 4, the Congolese party will
visit Montreal and Cuebec before returning to New

York.



